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VIA EMAIL

July 12, 2023

Brittany MacGilpin
Assistant Town Planner
Town of Simsbury
933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, CT 06070
bmacgilpin@simsbury-ct.gov 

Re: 894 Hopmeadow Street

Dear Brittany:

I am the applicant in the Wetlands Application for redevelopment of 894
Hopmeadow Street.

On July 6, 2023, I received a detailed review of the Engineering Department
relating to the plans, specifications and reports submitted to the Town Planner. While
the review was comprehensive, the items of particular relevance to the wetlands
application were highlighted.  The review has been discussed with our engineers.
Because some of the items to be addressed require field work and further discussion
between the Town and our engineers for clarification, we will be unable to proceed with
the public hearing now scheduled for July 18, 2023.

I request that the public hearing be rescheduled to August 15, 2023.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,
s/

Charles D. Houlihan, Jr.


